Most Urgent

No.EDN-HE(21 JA(3)33/2020-V-L
Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1
TeI:0l77-2653l20, Extn.234, Fax:2812882,
Email: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in .

Dated  Shimla-1 the 3&2mh, 2021

To :
All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education
in Himachal Pradesh.

Subject:- Regarding result of Non-Board classes.

On the subject cited ﬁbove, you are heréby directed to instruct all the
Heads of Institutions under your control to declare the results of non-board classes on
31/03/2021 as per schedule. Result may be displayed on School notice board however result to
students be conveyed through whatsApp or other online mode of communication, The students

arc not required to visit the institution, These instructions must be adhered, in letter and spirit to

prevent the spread of Covid-19.

Director of Higher Education,
Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No. Even Dated Shimla-1 the 30th, March, 2021
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:
1. Il the Principals GHS/GSSS in Himachal Pradesh for further compliance,
L/I‘(hc Technical Officer, LT, Cell with request to upload the same on
i departmental website. B

\
3. Master file. ! (
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Director of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
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